
Electrical Aggregation Program 

 

The Sycamore Township Board has recently renewed our aggregation program keeping Dynegy as our 

supplier.  Letters were mailed out to all Sycamore Township residents on July 12, 2019 notifying you of 

the renewal and outlining options to participate.  Anyone currently on the program or with ComEd will 

receive the opt OUT letter.  If you do nothing you will be on the program.  If you want to stay with 

ComEd you will need to opt OUT.   

Anyone who is with another supplier on your own, the ComEd Hourly program, or net metering program 

will NOT automatically be in the aggregation program.  You will receive one of the opt IN letters. This 

letter is informational only and if you want to join the aggregation plan you will need to call Dynegy or 

speak with our representative, Marni Henert at Rock River Energy 815-766-2574. 

Please feel free to call me or stop in with any questions you may have. 

Amy Mathey 

815-895-3766 

 


